



VIRTUAL CCP INFORMATION NIGHT

February 16, 2023 at 6:00PM (This is the same night as parent teacher conferences)

THIS IS A VIRTUAL EVENT ONLY! THERE WILL BE NO IN PERSON MEETING FOR CCP THIS YEAR... THIS EVENT IS ONLY MANDATORY FOR STUDENTS WHO HAVE NEVER PREVIOUSLY ATTENDED A CCP INFORMATION NIGHT.

Please read all information below (and on the registration link) regarding the FPLS Virtual CCP Information Night.

Attention FPLS students currently in grades 6-11:

Are you interested in taking COLLEGE CLASSES while still enrolled at FPLS?

College Credit Plus (CCP) is a program which allows students in grades 7-12 to take college credits during their middle/high school years. Through our partnership with Southern State Community College, Chatfield College, and University of Cincinnati Clermont College, Fayetteville-Perry students have the opportunity to earn up to 30 credits per year toward their high school and college educational paths at no cost to the student. Students can take college classes on our campus (through Southern State Community College in History or English), on the college campus (Chatfield, UC Clermont, Southern State Community College, etc.), or online through our partner colleges. There are many benefits and risks with this program, and students and families are encouraged to learn more about the program by attending an information meeting regarding CCP at Fayetteville-Perry.

On **February 16, 2023, at 6:00 PM**, FPLS will hold a MANDATORY informational meeting for any student considering CCP. This meeting will be held VIRTUALLY through Google Meet, and any student (and at least one parent/guardian) interested in CCP for next year who has not previously attended a CCP informational meeting, is REQUIRED to attend. In the case of inclement weather, we WILL still host this virtual event. If you are unable to attend on 2/16, the meeting will be recorded to view at your convenience, but must be completed by March 17, 2023. A link to this live event will be sent to all student email accounts on Thursday, February 16, 2023. All students, new or returning to CCP, will be required to submit the Intent to Participate form before 4/1.

I have sent this to ALL students' FPLS email accounts, so you can access it electronically through the email, or I have attached the Google form that must be completed by any student (and parent/guardian) who would like to learn more about CCP at FPLS.:

https://forms.gle/CSv6Y7jqBNC4HbQCA

If you have any questions regarding CCP or the informational meeting, please contact the Dean of Academics at heidi.greco@fpls.us or call 513-875-2407.